
Children are expected to arrive between 
8:40am and 8:50am each day. 

Children in Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 
are expected to line up on the front yard and 
will be escorted in by their teachers.  

Year 1 and 2 are expected to go round to the 
side playground to line up and they will be 
greeted by their teachers.  

Reception children are to go to their classroom 
doors where the teachers will be waiting to 
greet them.  

It is important to be on time. Persistent late-
ness has a significant detrimental effect on 
children's learning and the start to their day. 

 Remember the school gates open at 
8:30am.  

 Please arrive before 8:50am.  

 Help your child become independent and 
get them their own alarm clock.  

 Set the alarm clock 5 minutes fast.   

 Get everything ready the night before - 
uniform, school shoes, PE kit and 
packed lunch.  

 Don’t allow the TV or computer games 
before everyone is ready - if at all.  

 Come even earlier and join us for Break-
fast Club from 7:30am. Open every 
weekday in the small hall. Bookings/
payments must be made in advance via 
sQuid.  

 Please refrain from waiting in the main 
reception area at the start/end of the 
school day. 

 

Fridays (Reading Morning) - Gates will open 
at 8:30am, please feel free to go and read with 
your child in their classroom.  

Please note—if you are not taking part in reading 
morning, you are to take your child to their usual 
drop-off points in the morning, do not leave 
them unattended in the classroom.  

Thank you for your co-operation 

Cantrell Attendance Team 


